
 

 

4 October 2023 

 

Yeyuan Xiao 

Professor 

Shantou Univ. 

China 

 

Dear Prof. Yeyuan Xiao, 

 

We are writing on behalf of the organizing committee to extend a warm invitation to you for 

the Joint Congress of the 9th International Water Industry Conference and the 4th 

WaterEnergyNexus Conference (IWIC-WEN 2023). This prestigious event is scheduled to 

occur from 5th to 8th December 2023, in the vibrant city of Daegu, Korea, coinciding with the 

Korea International Water Week. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your invaluable involvement, unwavering commitment, and 

continuous support for this scholarly gathering centered around "Carbon Neutrality in the 

Water Cycle." Your participation as an invited speaker holds immense significance in ensuring 

the success of this congress. 

 

The conference organizers are pleased to offer the following support: 

 

i. An honorarium of 500 USD. 

 

 

Once again, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation and support. We eagerly 

anticipate your presence in Daegu this December. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Kwang-Ho Choo 

Chair of the IWIC-WEN 2023 

 

  

 

 

Vincenzo Naddeo 

Co-chair of the IWIC-WEN 2023 

 

 


